
Hello everyone! It’s time for summer math! It’s designed to help students
maintain their math skills during the summer break. Research shows that
all students experience learning losses during the summer when they do
not engage in educational activities. On average, students lose
approximately 2.6 months of grade level equivalency in mathematical
computations during the summer months (Harvard Graduate School of
Education).

If students get stuck, I encourage them to use Khan Academy to help them
work through the skills.

For extra motivation, students that complete it and bring it back will earn
extra credit! Remember, this is not mandatory, but this is a great resource
to keep students sharp for the next school year and it’s a great opportunity
for bonus points next school year! The deadline to turn it in is August 8,
2024, the first day of school. Make the most of this opportunity and let’s
start the new school year strong!




















